
Purchasing and Service Procurement Policies

		 Accordingly, at Grupo Piñero we conduct our dialog with suppliers and our process of purchasing and/or 	
		 contracting services in an impartial, objective and transparent manner, and we are committed to:

•		 Act ethically, responsibly and within the law.

•		 Fulfill the commitments acquired with suppliers. 

•		 Use mechanisms that favor reasonable transparency in the management of purchases, especially in 		
		 negotiations with suppliers and in the decision making process for awarding purchases.

•		 Avoid any action that could be interpreted as dishonest, including situations of conflicts of interest or 		
		 situations that generate undue advantages for the company. 

•		 Promote equal opportunities for suppliers participating in a given purchasing process, basing the selection of 	
		 suppliers, awarding of purchases and decision making on objective criteria.

•	 Select and approve suppliers that:

	 -	 Meet all legal requirements for their operation and demonstrate sufficient capacity and solvency to 	
		  comply with the commitments assumed. 

	 -	 The products or services are aligned with national or international quality, safety, environmental and 	
		  efficiency standards established by the company at all times.

	 -	 Guarantee decent working conditions for their employees and act responsibly with their supply 		
		  chain.

•		 Raise awareness among suppliers and our employees on the culture of sustainability or responsible 		
		 management.

•		 Work, in collaboration with suppliers, to achieve compliance with the sustainability criteria, values and 		
		 principles established in our Sustainability Policy and Code of Ethics.

•		 Evaluate compliance with the Minimum Criteria for responsible purchasing and/or contracting of services 	
		 through internal monitoring and/or independent verification. 

•	 The supplier accepts the possibility that Grupo Piñero may audit the supplier’s compliance with the 		
	 commitments and obligations described above.

This Policy was approved by the Board of Directors of Levantur, S.A.. on December 14, 2022.

At Grupo Piñero we regard our suppliers as key partners in consolidating a responsible business model. We are 
convinced of the value of maintaining a relationship of trust with the entire value chain, and especially with our 
suppliers.


